
Extract from Hansard 
[COUNCIL — Tuesday, 18 October 2022] 

 p4534b-4534b 
Hon Dr Steve Thomas; Hon Samantha Rowe 

 [1] 

LOW AND ZERO-EMISSION VEHICLES 
941. Hon Dr STEVE THOMAS to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Transport: 
(1) How many applications for the zero emission vehicle rebate has the Department of Transport received 

from 10 May 2022, when it was announced, until 1 October 2022? 
(2) How many of those applications have been deemed eligible and how many have been deemed ineligible? 
(3) Why are heavy vehicles and non–road use agricultural machines deemed ineligible for the rebate? 
(4) Will the government review these exemptions; and, if not, why not? 
Hon SAMANTHA ROWE replied: 
I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question and provide the following answer on behalf of the 
Leader of the House representing the Minister for Transport. 
(1) A total of 189. 
(2) Part 1 is 147 and part 2 is 42. 
(3)–(4) These questions should be directed to the Treasurer. 
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